
 

 

 

Cemetery Clean-Up 
In preparation of Memorial Day the Parks Department will begin 

the Annual Spring Clean-Up of Riverview Cemetery beginning 

Monday, April 17
th

.  Please remove all arrangements that are not 

in a permanent vase and decorations before Monday, May 1st.  

Any items remaining will be removed by staff.  If you have any 

questions, please call the Parks Office at (307)872-6151. 

 

 


